10 July 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

Tender Notification

I provide below the particulars of a public tender issued by the Home Affairs
Department (HAD) of the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
today for your information. I should be grateful if you would notify the tenderers who, in

your opinion, will be interested in submitting a bid for the HAD’s requirements:

Tender Reference: HADT102019

Subject: Supply of Computer Hardware, Software and Provision of
Related Services to the Home Affairs Department
Tender Closing Date: 20 August 2020 (Thursday) (12:00 noon Hong Kong Time)

Further tender information is available from the Internet at the Home Affairs

Department Homepage (Tender Notices) with the following website address:

https://www.had.gov.hk/en/tender notices/general/general.htm

Should the tenderers wish to participate in this tender, please invite them to contact
Mr. Dickens LEUNG, API(1), HAD at tel. no.: (852) 2835 1554 or by fax: (852) 2574 5286
to obtain the necessary tender documents.

Yours sincerely,

pok—

(Dickens LEUNG)
for Director of Home Affairs




